
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Events to celebrate this week… 

Bingo Night  

Our ‘Bee Happy’ group raised over £200 to support our community, 

wellbeing nature projects. Thanks to everyone who came along and 

supported this fantastic event and to Mr Sweetman for his excellent ‘bingo 

calling’ skills! There was a a lovely family, community atmosphere and we 

all enjoyed relaxing and playing eight games of bingo. Well done to our 

‘Bee Happy’ student group! 

Macbeth Theatre Trip 

Also on Tuesday, staff accompanied 40 Year 10 and Year 11 students on a visit to Leeds Playhouse 

to see an excellent production of Macbeth. Our students were a credit to our school and 

community with their exemplary behaviour. 

Year 9 Options 

It was great to see so many parents and Year 9 students at our options evening. We are really 

proud of our Year 9 students who have shown great maturity as they make these important 

decisions. Many thanks to everyone who is supporting them and please contact us if you have 

any further queries. The deadline for decisions is Tuesday 16th April. Choices can be emailed or 

students can hand the options form in at reception. 

Year 11 Mocks 

Our Year 11 students have completed their second set of core subject mock exams this week. 

Next week our Y11 Art students sit their actual GCSE Art exam. Please keep them in your thoughts 

and prayers. 

Other reminders … 

Thursday 21st March – A group of Y10 students are visiting New College Pontefract. 

Thursday 28th March – the end of term, normal finish at 3pm. There will be no after school club on 

this day. 

Monday 15th April – Return to school after the Easter break 

Finally this week… 

As we enter the last two weeks of the term our students will be learning about and preparing for 

Holy Week. Our fundraising for Lent continues and we will send more information out next week 

about activities taking place in the last week of term. Well done to Year 9 who raised another £66 

in their bun sale today. As always, thank you for your support and generousity. 

“The less we have, the more we give. Seems absurd, but it’s the logic of love.” 

Mother Teresa 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 
 


